Treasurer’s Report
I feel this year that things are on the up.  We had two very good shows which were well supported and had a very good atmosphere.  The Spring Show judged by Mr M G Marshall gave us a profit of £242-42.  The Autumn Show judged by Mrs M Hunter gave us a profit of £441-83.
Special Award Classes were judged by a ‘C’ List judge to gain experience are now included in our shows and are proving popular.  This enables exhibitors to bring along other members of their dog family.

Sadly this year we lost a committee member and great supporter of our Club for many years Geraldine Marshall (Serrells).  Geraldine generously bequeathed her Scottie memorabilia to the Club to raise funds.  We are very grateful for this kind gesture as it will help us tremendously.  Many thanks to all our members who have kindly donated either financially, with raffle prizes or with items made and sold at auction.  We could not exist without your help in this way.

Our membership subscriptions for this coming year 2014 are:

Single Membership - £5-00

Joint Membership   -  £6-00

Junior Membership -  £2-00

Memberships are due 1st January 2014

Best Wishes and every success for the New Year

Alison Smale - Treasurer
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